May 1, 2023 – Social Justice Meeting

Present: Kathy and Tom Heffernan, Vicki Huggins, Al Lowande

Last month we talked about mental health, a safe place for adults and children to talk. Al Lowande and Carolyn Dresler were to talk to Tanner Kingery about this issue. Al found out from Tanner that there were others in the community with the same concern. Tanner floated the idea of getting a group off concerned folks together to talk about this. Al will follow up with Tanner Kingery.

We also talked about breakfast for kids at school. Karen Fehringer found out that there is a bill in the legislature that would address this issue. Al Lowande is going to check with Roze and Western Colorado Alliance on that.

Transportation was talked about between Ouray and Ridgway. We found out that it is already in the planning and implementing phase.

The next meeting will be Monday, June 5 at 4PM at Kathy and Tom Heffernan's home.